
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30175 / H0069

OnApril 7, 2021, Governor Little issued executive order 2021-04 which essentially prohibited the state of Idaho
from requiring proof of vaccination to receive or access state services and facilities. This legislation codifies
and expands the Governor’s executive order and provides that individuals will not be required to provide proof
of vaccination or negative test results in order to: apply or receive services provided by the state; enter a
government venue; or be hired or maintain employment with the state with some exceptions.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be negligible fiscal impacts to state or local governments if this legislation passes because it does
not create or expand any programs and does not require the expenditure of any funds.

Contact:
Representative Jason A. Monks
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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